
  Bulletin 

June 21, 2020   

The Season of 

Pentecost 
 

 

Grandview Church acknowledges that for thousands of years the Coast Salish peoples 

have walked gently on the unceded territories where we now live, work, worship and 

play. We seek a new relationship with the First Peoples here. One that is based in 

honour and respect and, especially in these days, seeks the well-being of all. 
 

 

 

Church News 
 

Staff away: 

Joy is on sabbatical then holiday until August 1. 

 

Praises: 

* Happy Father’s Day to all those who are fathers by blood and/or 

by spirit. Hug a dad today! 

 

Zoom Info Meeting: 

We have gotten lots of questions about when things might get 

"back to normal" for our church gatherings. On Wednesday June 

24th at 7pm we will be hosting a Zoom conversation to talk about 

that. We will also be soliciting feedback on the various offerings we 

http://www.gcbchurch.ca


have had for worship at home and other ways we are being church 

in this physically distanced time. Watch your emails on Monday for 

the link and a set of questions. (If you are not on the mailing list, 

make sure to email the office: admin@gcbchurch.ca)  

 

 

Community News 
 

JustCatering is offering a weekly meal service.  Check out what they 

are offering at http://www.justwork.ca/justcatering-meal-

service.html  or email justcatering@justwork.ca for more info or to 

place an order. 

 

 

Housing 
 

Housemate wanted: A room will be available beginning July 1 in a 

spacious and sunny house near Broadway and Nanaimo with two 

jovial though introverted housemates (male and female) who both 

attend Grandview. Rent is ~$730 + utilities. If interested please 

contact Kim: kim.woody09@gmail.com. 

 

 

Wellbeing 
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For resources that might be helpful during this time, you can go to 

the COVID Response page on our website:  

www.gcbchurch.ca/resources/covid-19-resources 

 

Bulletin Posting:  To post news or announcements, please have 

submissions to Celeste Pang by Thurs noon: admin@gcbchurch.ca  

Grandview Church Email List: To subscribe to the GCBC email list for 

periodic communication updates, go to “contact + map” at gcbchurch.ca. 
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